
MASSES: 

Weekdays: 9:00 AM (including Saturday) ð (Summer) 

Monday and Friday: 9:00 AM  

Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday: 6:30AM and 9:00 AM ð (Winter) 

Saturday Evening: 5:00 PM 

Sundays: 8:00 AM, 10:00 AM, 11:30 AM and 6:00PM (Sept. - May) 

Holy Days: Please see bulletin for schedule 

 

PENANCE: 

Saturday: 4:00-5:00 PM. At the Parish anytime by appointment. Communal Celebration of Penance periodically throughout the year. 

 

BAPTISMS: 

Our parish family rejoices in the birth of your children.  To prepare for baptism, parents are expected to attend one preparation meeting.  

Godparents who are not members of St. Gabriel's must provide a Sponsor Certification, from the parish which they attend, attesting to 

their eligibility to serve as Godparent.  Please call the parish office for the schedule of preparation meetings and Baptism celebration. 

 

MARRIAGES: 

Our parish is honored to host your marriage celebration.  In order to accomplish all of the necessary preparations, arrangements should be 

made with one of the parish priests at least one year in advance.  Pre-Cana and God's Plan for a Joy-Filled Marriage classes can be ar-

ranged through the Family Life Office of the Archdiocese of Newark at www.rcan.org. 

 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK: 

For those of advanced age and those seriously ill, contact the parish office. Holy Communion will be brought to the home of any person 

permanently or temporarily homebound. Please contact the parish office. 

 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: 

Please register at the parish office. This is a wise way of acquiring a sense of belonging to our Parish Community. If you move or change 

your address, please notify the parish office. 

88 East Saddle River Road 

Saddle River, NJ 07458 

327-5663 ð 327-7881 ð Fax 327-7063 

Parish Website: www.stgabrielsr.org 

Email:  office@stgabrielsr.org  

 

PARISH STAFF 

Rev. Msgr. Frank G. Del Prete, Pastor, ext. 303 

 

Rev. Martin Rooney, Weekend Assistant 

Sr. Esther Falzone, S.C.C., Pastoral Associate, ext. 305 

Maureen Straut, Office Administrator, ext. 301 

Ellen Walsh Higgins, Administrative Assistant, ext. 306 

Stacie Yao, Director of Music 

Tom Pagano, Youth Minister 

 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

Mrs. Patricia Pula, M.A.R.E., Director, ext. 304 

Safe Environment Coordinator 

 

PARISH SCHOOL 

St. Johnôs Academy 

Hillsdale Avenue, Hillsdale, N.J. 07642 Å 664-6364 

PrincipalðMrs. Elizabeth Viola 



SAINT GABRIEL THE ARCHANGEL  SADDLE RIVER 

 

 

 

 

 ñThere are so many things to do.ò ñWe have so little 

time.ò How many variations of these statements have you heard 

or even said yourself? 

 Actually neither statement is completely true. There are 

many things to do in this life, but really few things that are vitally 

important. Working, searching, conniving, and worrying our way 

to ñgratify the desires of the flesh,ò as Paul relates in todayôs sec-

ond reading, are really non-productive. So little time? When we 

take on the freedom that Christ offers us, we have all the time we 

need in this world, and even more in the next. 

 Elisha, the prophet Elijahôs chosen servant, was slightly 

befuddled about what he should do. When Elijah called, he re-

turned to bid farewell to his parents and provide food for his peo-

ple. Only then did he follow. 

 Jesus demands something different, something more of 

his disciples. He calls us to a single-minded determination to drop 

everything and follow him. Now, not later. 

 

   Peace, 

   Fr. Frank 

 

OUR PARISH COMMUNITY  

PRAYS FOR: 
 

Our Newly Baptized: 

Carsten Jakob Martini  
 

Our recently deceased who has entered Eternal Life: 

Antone LaSala  
 

Our sick and homebound: 

Jane Ball, Jean Cohen, Josephine DôElia,  

Baby James Jack DôAgostino, Helen DeLorenzo 

Ada Fields, Meg Gallagher, Baby Grace Gilbert  

 Tony Galante, Lauren Harpster Hines, 

 Mary Noone, Lou Perrin, Joan Snow  

Richard Straut, Nicole Trotta 
 

YEAR OF MERCY 
 

Excerpts from Pope Francisô letter on the Year of Mercy 

 

The appeal Jesus makes to the text from the 

book of the prophet Hosea ï ñI desire love 

and not sacrificeò (6:6) ï is important in this 

regard.  Jesus affirms that, from that time 

onward, the rule of life for his disciples must 

place mercy at the center, as Jesus himself 

demonstrated by sharing meals with sinners.  

Mercy, once again, is revealed as a fundamental aspect of Jesusô 

mission.  This is truly challenging to his hearers, who would 

draw the line at a formal respect for the law.  Jesus, on the other 

hand, goes beyond the law; the company he keeps with those the 

law considers sinners makes us realize the depth of his mercy. 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
COMING HOME - WOMEN'S CORNERSTONE 2016 

GIFTED WITH GOD'S PEACE & GRACE 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Women's Cornerstone Retreat 
Friday October 21 & Saturday October 22, 2016  

Questions?  Contact Christine Ferreri  
christineferreri79@gmail.com  

NEW PARISHIONERS TO ST. GABRIEL PARISH 

 

We heartily welcome the following families 

to St. Gabriel Parish: 

 

Marc and Tiffany Onorato 

Denis and Kathleen Morley 

Feodore and Laura Greene 

Robert and Janice Clare 

John and Susan Ferebee 

David and Rosanne Mead 

Grant and Stacey DellaTorre 

Richard and Jaimie Sirianni 

Peter Mortimer 

Jonathan and Marisa Van Orden 

Timothy and Sandra Pantello 

Mallory Yohannan 

Antonio and Graziella Ventura 
MANY THANKS!!! 

 

Our recent visit to serve the homeless and hungry of Hackensack 

was a wonderful success!  It seems the overwhelming feeling of 

all of our helpers was one of gratitude.  One can't help but notice 

how truly grateful our guests are to dine on your lovingly pre-

pared food donations.  Your efforts are deeply appreciated.  One 

of our servers even mentioned how "nice" all the guests 

were........a hot meal is available to them each day of the year but 

it seems St. Gabriel's does an outstanding job. Thanks to all of 

you who helped in any way!!! 

 

Our next serving date will be Saturday, August 20th and we 

would welcome your help.  There will be a sign-up table available 

in church the weekend of August 13th - 14th.   

 

Sincerely, 

Carol Lee Crowley and Laura Golluscio 

mailto:christineferreri79@gmail.com


THE THIRTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

THE WEEK AHEAD AT ST. GABRIELôS 
AA Meetings Monday thru Saturday 

7 AM Parish Center 
 

 

Sunday, June 26, 2016 

12:45 PM Baptism 

7:00 PM Youth Group 
 

Monday, June 27, 2016 

Womenôs Cornerstone Meeting 
 

Friday , July 1, 2016 

Parish Office Closed 

 

Sunday, July 3, 2016 

All MassesðMonthly Food Collection  

                               for St. Michaelôs 

SAINT JOHNôS 
ACADEMY  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The administration, staff and students of SJA extend to you  

our best wishes for a safe and happy Summer! 

 

SEE YOU IN SEPTEMBER!  

 

FINANCIAL REPORT 
 

The amount of the collection .on  June 19  was $12,665.00.  God 

bless you and your family for your continued support. 

BOX TOPS FOR ST. MICHAELôS  
 

St. Gabriel's continues to collect Box Tops for St. Michael's 

School in Newark.  The Box Top program is one of the nationôs 

largest school fundraising loyalty programs and has been helping 

schools succeed since 1996. With over 250 participating products, 

itôs an easy way for schools to earn cash for the things they 

need.  Each Box Tops coupon is worth 10Â and they add up 

fast!  The coupons are on products we buy at our local supermar-

kets everyday.  St. Michael's will be able to use the Box Tops 

cash to buy whatever they need most, from books to supplies and 

other school programs.  So please look for 

these coupons on your groceries and start to 

clip.  There is a collection box display in 

the lobby of the church.  As always, thank 

you for your support of St. Michael's. 

SUNDAY JUNE 26 ARTS AND FAIR 
 

The Friends of the Adornos will hold an Arts and Crafts Fair on 

the grounds of St. Michaelôs Seminary, 575 Darlington Ave, 

Ramsey, on Sunday, June 26, 2016, from 10 AM to 5 PM.  Ad-

mission is free.  Ample parking.  Refreshments and food sold on 

premises.  

 

Enjoy the day shopping amongst the many exhibitors selling their 

hand crafted items.  There will be excellent furniture and wood-

work, ceramics and metal art, jewelry, paintings, photography, 

glass and textiles on exhibit and for sale to the public.  Bring the 

children and have fun making different crafts at the free ñhands 

onò craft table. 

 

Treat your family to an ñold fashionedò experience:  spend the 

day at the Adorno Fathers Arts and Craft Fair.  No pets please.  

For additional information call (201) 327-7375. 

SOCCER CAMP 
 

Please join us for a fun-filled soccer camp! 

Stay in shape while learning different soccer  

DRILLS AND SKILLS! 

Where: Visitation Academy,  

222 Fairview Avenue, Paramus, NJ 07652 

Instructor: Megan Pagano, former Seton Hall University Division 

1 Soccer Player 

When: July 5th to July 8th, 9am - 12pm 

Grades: Upcoming 1st - 4th graders 

Amount: $120 for the week (Checks made payable to Visitation 

Academy) 

*Please bring a snack and a water bottle 

For questions please call: 201-262-6067  

SUMMER SPORTS CAMPS AT ST JOSEPH REGIONAL 
 

St. Joseph Regional High School in Montvale, NJ is the site for 

sports camps in football, basketball, and baseball for area youths 

this summer.  The SJR Elite Performance Football Camp runs in 

two sessions: June 27ð30; and July 5-8.  The camp runs daily 

from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM and is open to boys, grades 4-10.  Free 

T-shirt to campers...guest lecturers...great fun and competition!  

The 28th annual Green Knights Basketball Camp, for boys ages 9 

to 15, runs in three sessions:  July 11-15; July 18-22; and July 25-

19.  The camp day is from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM.  Great fun and 

competition...guest lecturers...free basketball and T-Shirt to each 

camper. Please call (201) 392-3300 for camp applications and 

further information or visit our website www.sjrnj.org.  

SUMMER BASKETBALL PROGRAM 
 

Rutgers University-Newark will be running its 15th annual sum-

mer basketball program for children ages 6-17.  The program is 

July 5-8, July 11-15, July 25-29 and August 1-5, 2015 from 8:30 

am to 4 pm.  We offer early drop off and late pick up free of 

charge.  The cost for one week is only $160.  Discount rates if 

you attend more than one week.  For more information/brochure 

please call Joe Loughran at (973) 353-1483.   


